From: Britto, John

To: M

Cc: H . Eugene; Porukova, Nadia

Subject: RE: [External] 12 storey Building at Hawman
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 4:35:01 PM
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COMMUNICATION - C9
COUNCIL - MAY 18, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 26, Item 5

Section 2.1(9)d of the Procedure By-law states: Communications received for a Standing

Committee after noon on the last business day prior to the commencement of the meeting may be

referred directly to Council.

In view of the above, your email communication, which was received past the noon
deadline, will be forwarded to appropriate staff to be processed for receiving at the

May 18, 2021 Council meeting.

John Britto, RMA, CME, PMPC
Council / Committee Administrator

P: 905-832-8585 Ext. 8637 | john.britto@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘ " VAUGHAN

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 4:01 PM

To: Britto, John <John.Britto@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: [External] 12 storey Building at Hawman

From: Fera, Eugene <EUGENE.FERA@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 2:42 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: FW: [External] 12 storey Building at Hawman

Please see email below new letter

From: Porukova, Nadia <Nadia.Porukova@vaughan.ca>

Sent: May-11-21 2:36 PM
To: Fera, Eugene <EUGENE.FERA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] 12 storey Building at Hawman

FYI



From: arritpa! G

Sent: May-11-21 2:00 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>;
michaeltibolloCO@pc.ola.org; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Porukova, Nadia

<Nadia.Porukova@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 12 storey Building at Hawman
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please do not approve this high rise development at this site. We the residents of- Coles Ave,
Woodbridge stand with our community to oppose this project.

Thank you
Harninder Singh Gill

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android






